
551 TAFT HWY | BAKERSFIELD, CA 93307 
Phone (661) 831-0989 

                                
 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

OF THE 

GREENFIELD COUNTY WATER DISTRICT REGULAR MEETING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Greenfield County Water District Regular Meeting to be held 

on November 11, 2024, at 6:00 P.M. at the District office, 551 Taft Highway, Bakersfield, 

California has been canceled.  

A Special Meeting is scheduled for November 12, 2024, at 6:00 P.M. at the District office, 551 

Taft Highway, Bakersfield, California.  

 

_/s/ Nick Cooper_________________ 

Secretary/General Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dated: November 8, 2024 

 

 

 

 

 


